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Important Notice 

 

There is a roofing company going door to door solic-
iting business.  As everyone knows, there is no so-
licitation in the Community. This company has been 
warned numerous times to stop going door to door. 
The main company has been contacted and the Police 
have also been called. If they come to your door 
please call the Police. 

 

 



Some Reminders 

     Please adjust your sprinkler timers now that we 
have moved to daylight savings time 

 

Check out your palm trees! 

 

There have been several Queen Palms in the com-
munity showing evidence of Fusarium Wilt Disease 
recently.  Please keep an eye on your Queen Palms 
and if you notice brown fronds that are hanging 
down and looking straggly and wilted, please contact 
your landscaper immediately to have him/her tell 
you if the tree is diseased.  If it is, the tree has to 
be removed immediately.  Be sure to have the tree 
stump ground also.   
This disease is very contagious and spreads quick-
ly.  You do not need to wait for permission from 
ARC to have these diseased trees cut down. Please 
just let ARC know you have removed a diseased 
tree so we can keep track of where the trees are. 

Here is a picture of a diseased queen 
palm tree 

 



Annual Board Meeting 

 March 26 

 Community Center 

    Return ballots by 4:30 pm!! 

 

You should have received your packet in the mail 

 

 

 

Mark your 2019 Calendar– Community Center 
Events 

 
Saturday April 13 -------- Ice Cream Social 2:00 to 
4:00 pm 

 

Other Events 

St Patrick’s Day Golf Scramble– March 17– sign up 
form is online under the Crier 

 

Relay for Life Golf Tournament– March 30 



 



 
Check out the new Life Fitness Treadmill with 
FlexDeck Comfort at the Community Center 

 

 



The Crier– please read 

 

The Crier is your newsletter.  Submit items for pub-
lication at least 1 week ahead of time.  The next reg-
ular Crier publication date is stated below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail 
the crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you 
have moved out of the community you may still 
see the Crier online via the web site– westmin-
stercommunity.com   

 

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just 
for submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about in-
formation appearing in the crier should be addressed 
at the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

March 23 

 

 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 


